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June 21,2017

Ms. Debra A. Howland NHPLIC 21JUN17eMd 12

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: APPLICATION OF PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
d/b/a EVERSOURCE ENERGY FOR APPROVAL OF THE SALE OF ITS
INTEREST IN W.F. WYMAN STATION - UNIT 4

Dear Director Howland:

Pursuant to Rule Puc 203.06, Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource
Energy (“PSNH” or the “Company™) submits its “Application for Approval of the Sale of Its
Interest in W.F. Wyman Station — Unit 4 .” This Application seeks the Commission’s approval
of the sale of its 3.1433% ownership interest in Wyman Station’s Unit 4 (“Wyman 4”) as
contemplated by the “2015 PSNH Restructuring and Rate Stabilization Agreement” dated June
10, 2015 (as amended, the “2015 Settlement Agreement”). The Buyer is FPL Energy Wyman
IV, LLC, the majority owner and operator of Wyman 4. This Application is intended to
implement the terms of the 2015 Settlement Agreement.

The Petition includes a copy of the Purchase and Sale Agreement, the supporting testimony of
Peter A. Kelly, Executive Director for J.P. Morgan Securities LLC (the Commission’s auction
advisor), the testimony of Eric H. Chung. Director, Revenue Requirements (NH) and Regulatory
Projects for the Company, and a copy of the “Application for Authorization for Disposition of
Jurisdictional Facilities Under Section 203 of the Federal Power Act” being filed with the
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission for that agency’s approval of this transaction.

PSNH is requesting that the Commission find that the sale of Wyman 4 to FPL Energy Wyman
IV, LLC is consistent with New Hampshire law and the 2015 Settlement Agreement, and grant
its approval of this sale pursuant to RSA 374:30 and RSA 369-B:3-a.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

ikt

Robert A. Bersak
Chief Regulatory Counsel

cc: OCA



